IndianOil-Adani Gas Pvt. Ltd.

NOTICE OF CAUTION

FOR DEALER-OWNED, DEALER-OPERATED CNG STATION APPLICANTS AND THE GENERAL PUBLIC

BEWARE OF FRAUDULENT OFFERS FOR CNG STATION DEALERSHIP

It has come to our attention that some unscrupulous entities — individuals/groups of individuals/agencies are falsely representing
themselves as part of Indian Oil Adani Gas Pvt. Ltd. (IOAGPL) and fraudulently offering CNG Station Dealerships on behalf of
IOAGPL. These Unauthorized entities are also reported to have been demanding money in the process.

As a part of the modus operandi, these entities are operating through fake IOAGPL websites and email accounts (which are in the
name of individuals and not in the name of IDAGPL). Using various modes of communication like website inquiry forms and false
emails, these entities are enticing people with offers of CNG Dealerships and in turn, taking information and seeking fees for the
‘dealership. One of the common examples of such fraudulent communication being circulated these days is — “Dear Custom-
er/Applicant, your application for CNG Station Dealership has been approved. You will need to make payment for registration
charges in the account given below!

The people of the country are therefore advised to be vigilant and visit only the official website of IOAGPL (www.ioagpl.com) to
get credible and official information about the allotment of new dealerships. IOAGPL has not authorized/appointed any
person/agency/organization to act on its behalf for the appointment of a CNG Station Dealership. Neither has the company
authorized any person/agency/organization to solicit money from the applicants. The people of the countty are also advised to
note that the officials of IOAGPL do not communicate through generic email addresses like Gmail and Yahoo; neither any com-
munication is made through WhatsApp.

IOAGPL advises people to be vigilant of such fraudulent communication. People are advised to contact the nearest office of
IOAGPL before entering into any transactions related to CNG Station Dealerships with any entities. It is also advised to report any
incident of monetary loss or suspicious activity to the local police station.

Disclaimer: |IOAGPL shall not be responsible for the content of any information shared by unauthorized third parties, nor shall
the company be liable for any loss or damage of any nature whatsoever suffered or may be suffered by any members of the

public, arising from or because of reliance on or usage of any information from portals, websites or email domains which are
not authorized by IOAGPL or by dealing with imposters not authorized by IOAGPL.

The above public notice is issued to caution the general public about the fraud and in the general public interest.




